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Friday 11t February 2022
Ref: The Integrated Education Bill 2022
Dear Parent/Guardian.

The Integrated Education Bill is due for final consideration in coming weeks and is not subject to Executive approval, which, given current circumstance could have delayed its progress.

The Controlled Schools Support Council of which we area member, has raised concerns particularly in respect of the perception raised by the Bill that controlled schools are not “integrated.”  The Bill is considered to favour Integrated schools over other sectors in respect of prioritisation and funding.
Controlled schools have always been and remain open to all (See #open to all) and are inclusive and diverse in nature.

It is also a concern that controlled schools would be disadvantaged in terms of funding, with preference given to the funding of integrated schools to include estate and Area Plans which also favour the construction of integrated schools.
We respect the right of everyone to an education of their choice but provision must be equitable and not disadvantageous to one or other sector.

You can Google the Integrated Education Bill and if necessary email the Chair of the NI Assembly Education Committee, MLA Chris Lyttle to raise your concerns as follows:
committee.education@niassembly.gov.uk.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely.

Mr A. Goucher

Principal.

